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April 24, 2020 
 
Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
City Hall Room 244 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
 
RE: BOS File No. 200379 – Resolution of Intention – Renewal and Expansion – Castro Community 
Benefit District  
 
Small Business Commission Recommendation to the Board of Supervisors: None.   
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo, 
 
The Small Business Commission (the SBC or the Commission) will not hear this item. The Commission 
appreciates that it was referred for their review. However, recognizing that immediate community input is 
of the utmost importance, as a matter of practice the SBC does not weigh in on specific applications for 
Community Benefit District status. Rather, the Commission may contemplate generally on the citywide 
impacts of the Community Benefit District program as a whole. 
 
Thank you for considering the Commission’s comments. Please feel free to contact me should you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Regina Dick-Endrizzi 
Director, Office of Small Business 
 
cc:  Rafael Mandelman, Member, Board of Supervisors 

Sophia Kittler, Mayor’s Liaison to the Board of Supervisors 
 Lisa Pagan, Office of Economic and Workforce Development 
 John Carroll, Clerk, Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
 
 
 
 


